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Family Mass 

Children’s Liturgy every 9am Mass 

except in school holidays 

 

P & F Meeting 

8 March 7pm on the Infants Campus  

 

St Patrick’s Hall 

Enquires and bookings please call the 

school office 

 

 

Outside School Hours Care 

E: eastgosford.oshc@dbb.org.au 

or phone 0408 165 671 

or visit the school website 

 

 

The Uniform Shop 

phone 0412 087 696 

opening hours during school terms 

Tuesday 

8.30am – 10.30am 

Also 1st Friday of every month 

2.30pm – 4.00pm 

The uniform shop can be contacted 

outside of business hours by email 

stpatricksprimary@alinta.com.au 

payments can be made direct to  

Alinta Apparel in the form of cash, 

credit card, or debit credit card 

NO CHEQUES 

uniform price list  & online shopping 

available at 

http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/alinta/ 

 

 

Canteen 

Infants: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary: Wednesday & Friday 

Rostered volunteers please give  

24 hours’ notice if you are unable to 

attend 
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Enews  3                                                                 2 March 2018 

Greetings 

Drivers all know that a stop sign means 

stop. But, because we are clever at bending 

the law, we can soon convince ourselves 

that if there’s no police presence watching, and if we’re in a 

hurry; it’s OK merely to slow down. 

In Sunday’s first reading, the Ten Commandments are de-
livered to us. And, because we are clever, we start bending 
those commandments to fit our needs. For example: “If it’s 
under a dollar in value, it is not really stealing.” Or any of 
the other ways we sometimes stretch the commandments. 

Some “rule twisters” may feel guilty when they hear the 
responsorial psalm: “The law of the Lord is perfect.” 

Family Mass: Kindergarten and Year 6 Buddies  

We look forwarding to celebrating the Family Mass this Sunday 
with our Kindergarten and their Year 6 Buddies at Church at 
9.00am.  Everyone is welcome! 

Sacramental Programme 

The Sacraments Programme for our Parish will be emailed 
home to all families this week. 

We have some children who will be Baptised at our Easter Mass on Friday the 
6th April 2018 and look forward to that special occasion.   If you or your children 
have decided to take this sacramental step, please do not hesitate to contact 
Colleen from the Parish Office on 4325 1042 or myself.  

What’s on: 

W5:  4th March:  Kindergarten and Year 6 Family Mass at 9.00am 

W7: 16th March:  St Patrick’s Feast Day Mass 9.00am and Fun Day 

W9:  29th March:  Holy Week Liturgy 9.00am 

 30th March:  Good Friday 

 1st April: Easter Sunday Family Mass, Whole School, 10.30am 

W10: 2nd April: Easter Monday 

 6th April:  Whole School Easter Mass, Friday 9.00am 

Go gently with Christ 

Jacqueline Nenadovic, Religious Education Coordinator 

 

Fr John Frauenfelder's Words of Wisdom... 

Third Sunday of Lent – 4 March 2018 



 

 

FROM OUR ACTING PRINCIPAL MISS MICHELLE PERRY... 

 

Good news!!!!  Mrs Walsh’s operation went well and she is home recuperating.  If all goes well she should 

return to school in a few weeks. 

 

Schools are such busy places and I’m sure your children have told you about the many sporting events that 

have been happening lately.  Last week we had the Sydney Roosters visit the Primary students to speak 

about wellbeing, we had the CCC swimming carnival,  all the children are participating in Rugby Union skill 

development and Gymnastics, and during wellbeing week a representative from Gosford Basketball Stadi-

um will conduct some sessions with students from K-6.  We had to postpone our Infants Run due to wet 

weather but hopefully the primary cross country will go ahead next Friday at Adcock Park.  

 

Last week we had the principals from St. Joseph’s and St. Edwards visit the year 6 students to 

talk about preparation for high school.. The boys took home an information pack from St. Edwards 

but St. Joseph’s permission was emailed to all our year 6  parents.  The Year 6 students will be 

attending the open days next Tuesday.  Year 6 Girls—Please ensure you have completed the online per-

mission form as this is the only way the girls can attend. Info later in newsletter. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyOLDn0vCEXFMBvTJMSk6SePBnTp17XBDOUv92TkY98DZutQ/

viewform   

 

This Wednesday we have our P & F  AGM meeting in the LARC AT 7pm.  We would like 

to thank our President, Michelle Cormack and our  Treasurer , Annabel Cockerton , who are 

retiring from their positions after many great years of service. These ladies have  always 

gone above and beyond for our school, they are extremely generous with their time and a pleasure to work 

with.  On behalf of St. Pat’s, we thank you for making our school the great place it is! 

We warmly invite all parents to come along next Wednesday and join us as we make some decisions for 

the school over the coming year. 

 

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

It’s that time of year again when we ask you to donate an Easter Egg, Bunny or Easter item (eg: colouring 

book, stickers, etc) for the school Easter Raffle. The P & F will create baskets of Ester treats as prizes. Last 

year they created 49!    The funds raised will go towards purchasing new technology for our children.  Next 

week your child will come home with a book of raffle tickets for the Ester Raffle. Tickets are $3.00 for a 

book of five or $5.00f for a book of ten.  More tickets are available from the office. Please ensure you write 

your name  and number clearly on EACH returned ticket.  All Easter donations need 

to be in by Friday 23rd March and Tickets by Tuesday 28th.  The Raffle will be drawn 

on Holy Thursday 29th March.  Good Luck everyone! Info later in newsletter. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyOLDn0vCEXFMBvTJMSk6SePBnTp17XBDOUv92TkY98DZutQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyOLDn0vCEXFMBvTJMSk6SePBnTp17XBDOUv92TkY98DZutQ/viewform


  

Wellbeing Week 12th —16th March. We have the coffee van on the In-

fants campus Monday morning 12th , Harmony Day Tuesday 13th we 

have our international Morning Tea and Friday is our St.Patrick’s Day celebra-

tions.  Please see information below. 

 

After Easter  the staff have a professional Learning Day in Sydney on Tuesday 3rd April. There will be no 

school this day.  

 

Woolies Earn and Learn 

This week  we received all our goodies from  the Earn and Learn campaign last year.  Thank you for all 

your support. Please have a look  at the photos.   Don’t forget to collect your Coles dockets for sports in 

schools. 

 

2019 Enrolments 

 

Believe it not, it’s that time of year again.  We will have our open night on Monday 9th April.  School Tours 

at 6.30pm and the information session at 7pm in the Infants library.  If you are enrolling a child for Kinder-

garten in 2019 or know someone who is, please mark the date and come along.  Enrolment packages can 

be picked up on the night.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Michelle Perry 

FOR YOUR FORWARD PLANNER… 

 

3 April    Pupil Free Day 

9 April   Kinder Open Night 

9 –10 May   Yr 6  Canberra  

4 September  School Concert 

21 –23 November  Yr 5 Camp 



 



 

RESULTS FROM ST PATRICK’S SWIMMING CARNIVAL—WELL DONE EVERYONE!! 
 
 8 Year old Girls                      8 Year Old Boys  
 Ist: Josie Cleary                       1

st
: Cooper Stark 

 2
nd

: Eliza Horan                       1
st
: Tommy Stitt 

                                                2
nd

: Jack Reynell 
  9 Year Old Girls                     9 Year Old Boys 
 1

st
: Eva Faunce                       1

st
: Tasmin Holliday 

 2
nd

: Gabrielle Golden               2
nd

: Dylan Murray 
                                               2

nd
: Liam Thompson 

                                              2
nd

: Jordan Mawad 
  10 Year Old Girls                  10 Year Old Boys  
 1

st
: Natasha Golden              1

st
 : Max Rott 

 2
nd

: Bonnie Brown                 2
nd

 :Jude See 
 11 Year Old Girls                  11 Year Old Boys 
 1

st
 : Emily Shaddock               1

st
: Sam Cormack 

 2
nd

 : Elouise Thompson          2
nd

: Mason Holiday 
                                              2

nd
 :Nate Vaughan 

 12 Year Old Girls                 12 Year Boys 
 1

st
: Matilda Foran                  1

st
: Brian Chin 

 2
nd

 : Ava Locke                     2
nd

:  Sam Gates 
                                             2

nd
: Matthew Frost Foster 

 13 Year Old Boys 
 Sandor Torak 
 
CCC SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
 
Congratulations to our Swim Team who performed very well at the CCC Swimming Carnival on 
Monday—our Junior Girls Relay Team came 1st Great work girls!! Bonnie, Emily, Natasha and 
Eva, Sam, Matilda and  Sandor all went through to the next level.  
 



 

 

 

 



 You can pre-order your Entertainment Mem-
berships NOW!! 
 
There are 
some great 
new discounts 
that will be on 
offer this year, 
we will keep 
you updated 
as they become available. The cost remains at 
$65. By using your membership 2 or 3 times, 
you can easily save more than the purchase 
price and you may even find a new favourite 
restaurant. 
 
There are plenty of family discounts and vouch-
ers that are great to use during the school holi-
days. As soon as a digital 'flick book' is availa-
ble, we will post it on our School Facebook page 
so you can browse the $20,000 worth of offers 
before purchasing. 
 
The best part is, St Patrick's will receive 20% 
from every membership purchased and this 
goes towards our P & F fundraising to purchase 
more technology items for the school. 
 
www.entertainmentbook.com.au/
orderbooks/342b10  

http://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/342b10
http://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/342b10


 



 

THANKS MCBRIDE FAMIILY!!!! - The McBride Family deserve a big Thankyou for counting 

the  Coles Vouchers from Erina Fair and Green Point so far they have counted 5,000 which will be  

distributed to all classes  evenly. 



 

 

A SONG FOR THE WHOLE SCHOOL – PARENTS INCLUDED!!! 

For Wellbeing Week this term we are focussing on harmony and celebrating cultural diversity in 
the context of the richness of our school community. On our Cultural Day (more details will be 
send home soon) the St Pat’s Choir will lead the song ‘This is Me’, from the movie The Great-
est Showman and we would like EVERYONE to join in! You have probably heard it a hundred 
times on the radio or have it on your favourite play list already but if you are not familiar with the 
song you can sing along to it here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=PGETc_shRWM&feature=youtu.be  

Warning: this is a link to a YouTube clip and may contain advertisements at the beginning and 
comments below the clip – please be mindful of the content of these ads and comments with 
young viewers. 

Looking forward to a good ol’ sing-a-long!  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PGETc_shRWM&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PGETc_shRWM&feature=youtu.be


 



Canteen Roster Term 1 2018 
 

ONE volunteer is required on Wednesdays for each canteen and TWO 
volunteers are required for each canteen on Fridays. Please call  

Ange on 0409 362 217 if you would like to help. Thank you   
Week  Dates Infants Primary 
1 CLOSED CLOSED CLOSED 
2 Wednesday 7th Feb Marie Walsh Nan Moffat 
 Friday 9th Feb 

 
Lorraine Hughes 
Meaghan 

Jo Ford 
Ange Stitt 

3 Wednesday 14th Feb Sarah Condon Desie Matthews 
 Friday 16th Feb 

 
Danielle Ramirez 
Amy Whitworth 
Tammy Selim -  
Training 

Jo Ford 
Ange Stitt 

4 Wednesday 21st Feb Jade Edwards Monique & Kristy 
 Friday 23rd Feb 

 
Judith Andrews 
Annie O’Shea 
Eileen - Training 

Hanji and Joslyn 

5 Wednesday 28th Feb Chris Bevan  Annabel C. 
 Friday 2nd March 

 
Santhe T 
Emma P.H. 

Jo Ford 
Ange Stitt/Marie Walsh 

6 Wednesday 7th March Rach Playle Nan Moffat 
 Friday 9th March 

 
Lorraine Hughes 
Mel Chidgey - Training 

Hanji and Joslyn 

7 Wednesday 14th 
March 

Need x1 Annabel C. 

 Friday 16th March 
St Patrick’s Fun Day 

Danielle Ramirez 
  

Aimee Sands 
Ange Stitt 

8 Wednesday 21st March Lorraine Hughes Carrie 
Hardie - Training 

Michelle 
Cormack 

 Friday 23rd March 
 

Judith Andrews 
Need x1 

Jo Ford 
Robin Connor - 
Training 

9 Wednesday 28th 
March 

Need x1 Carrie Hardie - 

 Friday 30th March CLOSED GOOD FRIDAY 
10 Wednesday 4th April Need x1 Emma Armstrong 
 Friday 6th April 

 
Nicole Patrick 
Santhe T. 

Ange Stitt 
Amy W. and 
Tammy S – Training 

11 Wednesday 11th April Need x1 Emma Armstrong 
 Friday 13th April 

 
Emma P.H. 
Danielle Ramirez 

Need x2 

 


